
Dear Parish Family, 

 

Recently you received a letter from Father Bob requesting your 

consideration for support of our Pew Refinishing Project. 

 

We wanted to provide this information from the IRS regarding your ability 

to donate directly from your IRA for those age 70½ or older. 

 

"The Internal Revenue Service reminds individual retirement arrangement 

(IRA) owners age 70½ and older that they can make tax-free charitable 

donations through qualified charitable distributions" 

 

This basically means that you can request your broker or financial advisor 

to make a donation directly from your IRA to Little Flower and you will not 

be taxed on the amount of your distribution.  As always, please consult 

your broker or financial advisor for further information or advice. 

 

If you choose to pursue this, your financial advisor or brokerage firm may 

need the following information: 

 

St. Therese of the Infant Jesus Catholic Church 

4720 E 13th Street 

Indianapolis, IN 46201 

317-357-8352 

Federal Tax ID Number: 20-8934132 


